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Dear Parent/Carer 
 

A Level Psychology Student Grade Booster Conference 
Tuesday 18 March 2025 

The Psychology department will be hosting a student A level psychology revision day at school on 
Tuesday 18 March 2025 from 10:00am till 3:00pm. This will be delivered by Keynote Educational – a 
well-renowned company that we have used on previous occasions for both student as well as teacher 
CPD conferences. 

The cost of tickets and transport for revision conferences has become increasingly prohibitive. Hosting 
an in-school event allows us to offer more affordable rates and foster knowledge-sharing among 
students from different local schools. 

The aim of this AQA examination board specific A-Level Psychology conference is to provide students 
with a practical, engaging and motivating preparation day for their upcoming external examinations. 
Students will hear from a top-quality speaker who will be tailoring the conference to our specific 
priorities which will be confirmed following the mock examinations. Students will have the opportunity 
to answer a variety of exam questions and receive invaluable feedback. They will also gain high-quality 
guidance, advice, tips, techniques and key revision focus points to ensure the best possible preparation 
for their final examinations in May/June. Attendance at this revision conference is highly 
recommended for all Year 13 psychology students. 

Hosting this conference at West Kirby Grammar School enables us to offer a cost of £20 per student, 
which includes all necessary printed revision materials. To reserve a place for your child/ward, a non-
refundable payment of £20 is required by Friday 7 February 2025. Please pay online and give consent, 
if appropriate, by using the online payment system (if this is likely to cause any financial difficulties, 
please contact Mr S Clarke, Headteacher, in confidence by email to office@wkgs.net).  

Pease do not hesitate to contact me should you require any additional details. 

 

Yours sincerely 

L A Hughes 

 

Mrs L A Hughes 
Head of Psychology 


